
Dear Valued Customer,  

  

We are emailing to inform you that effective immediately, we are changing our pack 

quantity for our Part# AT-6241 from packages of 5 to packages of 10. We are converting all 

stock to packages of 10 and the product # will be AT-6241/10. Please reply confirming that this 

adjustment has been made in your system. All future orders will ship out with the new pack qty of 

10 as shown in our system. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or 

concerns.  Have a nice day.  

  

Regards,  

  

Zuanette Figueroa 
Accounts Payable 
  

 
134 Marbledale Road, Tuckahoe, NY  10707 
Tel: 914-793-0700 ext 814 | Fax: 914-793-4527 
zfigueroa@jonard.com | jonard.com 
  
Download our latest Catalog! 
  

  

 


